
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ask NOT what your Club can do for you, but what YOU can do for your Club 

Put so eloquently and forcefully by John Gillingham’s call to arms 

“It is up to us as individuals to introduce the people we would like to have as 
members.” 

Big thanks to Capt Roger and Rod Downe for theirs and their committee’s hard work in 
preparing the blue print to expand our membership. 
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Dinner Bookings  

& Makeup’s 

 

South Bunbury: 
Rose Hotel 

Wednesday 
6.15 for 6.45pm start, 

0413 743 601 before 10 am 

 

Bunbury: 

Parade Hotel 

Monday 

6.00 for 6.30pm start 
97212933 

 

Bunbury Leschenault: 

Parade Hotel 

Wednesday 

12.00 for 12.30pm start 
97212933 

 

 

APOLOGIES: TO 
www.rotarysouthbunbury

.org 

Or Sgt-at-arms Cedric, by 

10am by phone or SMS on 

0419 940 381 / 9795 7498 

(apologies to Rose Hotel 

have been discontinued)             

Send Contributions 

&Information for the 

Bully to: 
jim@jimstephen.com.au 
 

 

LIFE’S LITTLE CELEBRATIONS 
 

BIRTHDAYS WEDDDING 
ANNIVERSARIES 

INDUCTION 
ANNIVERSARIES 

Lee Dillon 11
th
   

Turk Ellis 13
th
    

   

   

 

 

 

NEXT MEETING: Wed, 9th May 2012 
 

Cedric Getley 
A suspect life 

Duties: 9
th

 May  

Host & Grace Len Andel  

Properties Kevin Eagles  

Properties David Miles  

Reception Murray Harris  

Reception Mike Presser  

Introduction Ben Andrew  

Thanks Zaki Dorkham  

Ticket Sales Eric Hodgson  

Fines Ray Philp  

Raffle Spinner Murray Connop  

   
   
   
   
   

 

http://www.rotarysouthbunbury.org/


The Club sends its very 
best wishes to Kay 
Prestage and family for 
Rob’s rapid recovery. 

He is in the very caring 
hands of Stephen Hinton. 

Here Rob is pictured with 
the coats of arms of Kay’s 
and his own family. 

 
 
 

 
 
Colin Mitchell, well known 
pugilist and ultra-competitor, 
is in mortal combat with his 
brother as to who can grow 
the better moustache. 
I think Colin has it by a 
whisker. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Mreee raised $5000 which was matched by a      
further $5000 from her employer (BHP Billiton) for 
cancer research. Who said Mreee doesn’t have a 
head for figures? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
The Belle of the Ball says..... 
 

“The Black Tie Ball will be on again on Saturday 11
th
 August at the Lord 

Forest.  Tickets will be available in a couple of weeks at $160. The 

entertainment will be LA Gold and a great night is planned. 

 

Remember this is our club’s major fundraiser for the year so we need the help 

of each and every club member.  You can assist in a number of ways: 

        Pass the message on to friends, family and business colleagues 

        Take a table and sell 10 tickets or combine with your friends in the club 

to make up a table 

        Approach businesses you know who might consider donating to the 

auction or the raffle prizes on the night.  We only want 4 good auction 

items, so put your thinking caps on, use your influence or call in some 

favours.  We can’t leave all the work up to a committee of a few. 

I do hope the club supports this year’s event, because only 20 club members 

attended last year’s ball, and that was beyond disappointing.” 

 

Forward dates 
DG Bob Cooper visitation    21st November 2012 
South West Assembly Sunday  20th May 2012 
 


